
 

CSI Student Chapter, Dronacharya College of 

Engineering, Gurgaon organized an Industrial 

Visit to NETWORK BULLS, Gurgaon on 14th 

September 2016. Students from IT Department 

of DCE, Gurgaon visited the company. The visit 

was organized with an aim of providing the 

students a brief understanding of Networking 

Fundamentals & Equipment. Mr. Pramod Singh, 

Network Specialist addressed the students. 

Then, Mr. Baljot Singh (Training Specialist) gave 

the Overview of Company & Introduction to 

Computer Networks.   
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